
Mount Florida Community Council 

Minutes of the Meeting of 26 May 2020, 7 p.m. (held via Zoom) 

 

Present: Community Cllrs Chris Carus (Chair), Gavin Thomson, Judith Pollock, Robert Pollock 

Also attending: Tanya Wisely, Mandy Burke, John Brawley, Geraldine Moreau, David, Kate 

 

1. Welcome and Apologies:  

Chris Carus chaired the meeting. 

2. Minutes of last meetings: 

The minutes of the April meeting were approved (prop. Chris Carus, sec. Judith Pollock). 

3. Matters Arising: 

Judith indicated there was no right to access Mount Florida Bowling Club.  

4. Correspondence:  

Several emails had been received regarding Cathkin Park. 

5. Treasurer’s Report (Judith): 

Since last month, we have received payment for another of the adverts in the newsletter, increasing 
our available funds to £687.35. Payment for one newsletter advert is still outstanding. We have still 
to pay the church for the use of the hall. 

6. Councillor’s Report: 

No councillors attended (Tanya Wisely was attending in a personal capacity. 

7. Covid-19 response locally:  

There were discussions about potential public space pinch points around Mount Florida. There was a 
consensus that the most pressing pinch point was the bus stop beside Lupton’s butcher shop.  A TRO 
is already in place for building out the bus stop. 

Action> Chris to write to GCC about pinch point at Lupton’s / bus stop to expedite bus stop build out. 

8. Letherby update: 

Community Council is to utilise Survey Legend to undertake an online community consultation with 
local residents and groups June /July, This will allow local stakeholders to share their opinions on the 
areas of the design on which there is flexibility, such as street furniture, lighting and planting. 

Action > Gavin and Judith to continue working with ERZ and Sustrans. 

9. Cathkin Park 

Tanya Wisely will ask Council staff to arrange a four-way meeting of interested parties (the football 
academy, Third Lanark juniors, cycle speedway club and local residents) to discuss the future of 



Cathkin Park and managing differing interests. Chris will submit in an objection on the siting of the 
shipping containers to Glasgow City Council on behalf of the Community Council. 

Action > Chris to submit an objection to GCC. 

10. Close. Next meeting online via zoom on 23 June.  


